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I am a resident of South Portland. I strongly support the interim use of the Berlin
Subdivision corridor as a bike and pedestrian trail, as recommended by the Rail Use
Advisory Council. I live close to the existing East Coast Greenway and it is an
invaluable community resource for recreation and non motorized transportation.
Cycling in Maine brings myself and many others great joy and more trails would
make biking and walking accessible to more people.



